
                 INDIAN LAKE SNOWARRIORS 

August 7, 2018  

 

 

Snowarrior Nation, 
 

Like clockwork, with the turn of the calendar into August, my snowmobile registration 
bills came in from NYS DMV. To me, that marks the time things begin to get real in my garage, 
and it becomes my happy place again. For months, I just look at my sleeping snowmachines 
resting while waiting for their day in the snow again. As all Snowarriors know, snowmobiling 
requires much prep, but let’s all begin by getting our club memberships in ASAP. Remember. 
you save serious money on all registrations by spending the money to join the Snowarriors. 
Please don’t be the guy or gal who waits until snow falls to join our club. Is the 30 bucks going 
to blow the budget at home? I seriously doubt that, but what the money will do, is put our club 
on firm financial footing so we can provide the services the entire Snowarrior Nation benefits 
from. Can you imagine waiting until the trails were ready to prep your sleds? Of course not, 
so don’t leave your club unprepared either. Oh, and while you’re at it, go to our GoFundMe 
site and send a few shekels into the fund for our new groomer. By helping a little, we can all 
benefit greatly. Remember, we ride stronger together. 

 
 
 
    Waiting for Flakes, 
 

    

 


